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March 5, 2024

Melaine A. Bachman
Executive Director
Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051
Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov

RE: DOCKET NO. 519 - Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless application for a Certificate
of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and
operation of a telecommunications facility located at 11 Chamberlain Road, East Windsor,
Connecticut.

Dear Executive Director Bachman:

We have been following the progress of the above referenced tower project and understand that
the tower will have dedicated space for the Town to use for its own communication systems atno
cost to the town.

When reviewing the February 20, 2024 Robinson and Cole filing, we do not see clear reference to
the space that is being allocated for the Town’s use. Specifically, see Centek Engineering exhibits
C-2 and C-4. The expectations of Town engineers from the beginning of this project are that the
town would have rights to the highest location on the tower and then another location which is 20-
40 feet below the top. These two locations are required to ensure the site can provide sufficient
UHF radio coverage from both a receive and transmit perspective. The Town will also need space
for a microwave dish at a height above the surrounding trees. Lastly, it is important to identify
ground space that is reserved for the Town.

Please let us know if you are not the correct person to address this with.

Please also let us know if you have any questions or need anything more from us to ensure these
items can be included in all future documents produced as part of this new site construction.

Sincerely,

AL

Police Chief Matthew Carl
carlm@eastwindsorpd.com
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